TUSCAWILLA HILLS CITIZENS ASSOCIATION
FALL NEWSLETTER

From everyone at Property Management People and your
Board of Directors, we’d like to thank you for being a part of
our community. We look forward to serving you.

Fall Clean Up

Scheduled for Saturday, November 17th.
From 9:00am to 3:00pm
More details to come.

FALL 2018 BOARD MEETING

With the holidays right
around the corner please be
respectful of your neighbors,
loud or music party activity is
not permitted after 10:00pm
per the county ordinance.
Authorities will be notified
for noise violators.

WHAT’S NEW IN YOUR COMMUNITY
UPKEEP & REPAIRS

Some of the projects the Board has been working on:

Paving and road repair on Douglas Drive has been completed.

Tot lot improvements continue.

The circle around Camden Court has been widened.

New speed bump installed on Fenway Drive.

The center yellow line and all speed bumps have been repainted.

Stop sign has been installed on the corner of Bradford and Tall Oaks.
2018-2019 Snow removal contract has been awarded to a local contractor.
Postal stations and fencing along Rt. 51 to be cleaned.

Trimming and removal of dead trees continue.
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NEIGHBORHOOD TRICK-OR-TREAT NIGHT

Wednesday, October 31st
6:00pm to 8:00pm

Anyone participating please leave outside light on during the
trick-or-treating hours
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GARY SCOTT

Attached is the board approved 2019 Budget. Final budget is scheduled to be ratified at
the November 7th Members meeting, followed by a board of directors meeting.

Tuscawilla Hills does not
allow soliciting by any
salespersons or contractors.
Signs are posted at both
entrances.




